
From: Steven Moreen [smoreen@sbcglobal.net] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2004 3:16 PM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Subject: California Channel Earth Station Application 
 
Reference:  SES-LIC-20040513-00698 
 
Towanda: 
 
Thank you very much for quickly getting back to us on the errors in our recently 
submitted application.  I am The California Channel engineer working on this 
project and would like to forward to you the correct information in order to 
revise our application. 
 
We would like to revise the application's EIRP (dBW) from 60.4 to 62.4.  In 
addition we would like to revise the application's EIRP Density (dBW/4kHz) from 
12.0 to 32.4. 
 
I think this should correct the errors in the application. 
 
Please contact me if you have any additional questions. 
 
Thanks again for your assistance. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Steven Moreen 
The California Channel 
619-521-9890  (office) 
619-347-4306  (mobile) 


